Endless Summer COVID-19 Safety Measures

With COVID-19 now part of our daily lives we have updated our procedures to
ensure protection for you and your family whilst staying with us as well as safety
measures for our housekeepers.

We have extended the time between bookings to 10 hours. This means we have a
new arrival time of 7pm and departure time of 9am.

Endless Summer will be cleaned to an even higher standard, ensuring all
touchable surfaces are thoroughly disinfected, the property aired, and cleaned
by our housekeepers. We have risk assessed every aspect of the house and your
stay to ensure utmost cleanliness and hygiene.

We ask that you do your part in helping to lessen the spread of germs and ask you
to please adhere to the following:

1. On arrival you can access the keys using the key safe and you do not need to
come into contact with anyone separate from your booking group.

2. When you arrive there is anti-bacterial handwash for you to use at the ground
floor shower room and first floor bathroom basins and at the kitchen sink so
you can wash your hands. We ask that you use these each time you return
from being out. There are also cleaning disinfectants under the kitchen sink
and anti-bacterial hand sanitiser for you to use in your welcome pack.

3. Please regularly open windows to air the property.
4. Please bag all rubbish and use the black wheelie bin on the drive.

5. Please do not leave loose rubbish in the house or leave food and drink behind
in the cupboards, fridge or freezer.

6. Please observe a 2-metre from others rule when outside the house.

7. In addition to the above, please remember that you are responsible for your
own health and safety, and that you should bring hand sanitiser, disposable
gloves and masks with you for use outside of the house during your visit.

Prior to leaving us

1. Prior to leaving you will need to place all of your sheets, quilt covers and pillow
cases in bags provided, tie them and leave them in the hall. The bags are on
the dining table when you arrive.

2. All towels and bath mats will need to be bagged in the same way and left in a
separate bag in the hall.

This ensures they can go straight to laundry with no onward transmission of
germs to anyone else.

Thank you.
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